
Welcome address to the participants 
in Russian Health Care Week and 
MedTravelExpo 2020. Medical Clinics. 
Health and Spa Resorts

Dear colleagues and friends,
I would like to welcome you at the Russian Health Care 
Week 2020 international forum and the MedTravelExpo 
2020. Medical Clinics. Health and Spa Resorts international 
exhibition, which is the only professional tradeshow of the 
country’s potential in exporting medical services and also 
a platform for demonstration of unique foreign experience 
in this field.
Russian Health Care Week traditionally presents the best 
Russian and foreign practices, equipment, technologies, 
large-scale programmes implemented by public and pri-
vate structures, associations and unions at EXPOCENTRE 
Fairgrounds. The Week annually allows uniting the efforts 
of leading experts in the implementation of national pro-
jects aimed at increasing the duration of active, healthy 
life of the population and the growth of exports of medical 
services.
The Civic Chamber of the Russian Federation, as one of 
the initiators of the development of medical services 
export, traditionally holds part of MedTravelExpo sup-
porting events, which allow to discuss the experience of 
the regions in the implementation of the Federal Project 
“Development of Export of Medical Services”, to build a 
direct dialogue between the heads of medical centers and 
representatives of the State Duma of the Federal Assembly 
of the Russian Federation, the Federation Council of the 
Federal Assembly of the Russian Federation, the Russian 
Ministry of Health Care and other authorities.

I am sure that after the pandemic, meetings at Russian 
Health Care Week will be of a particular value — we all 
need to discuss a lot of things so that the same will never 
happen again on such a global destructive scale.
The pandemic has shown how small and vulnerable our 
world is, how fragile human health is, regardless of the 
country where we live. But at the same time, we have 
gained expensive experience in the most difficult condi-
tions, and it is our duty to ensure that this experience, for 
which we have paid hundreds of lives of our colleagues 
and patients, is not lost...
I am positive that at the Week participants will find reliable 
partners and will be able to conclude mutually beneficial 
contracts.
I wish all guests and participants in Russian Health Care 
Week and MedTravelExpo successful work!
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